

October 14, 2020

Mr. C. Constantin Poindexter-Salcedo Apt 708 404 Ave de la Constitution San Juan, PR 00901

Dear Mr. Poindexter-Salcedo,

Thank you for your very generous support of the Sky Alland Scholarship. As tuition continues to rise, building the scholarship fund to a value capable of supporting these costs is imperative. Your generosity is greatly appreciated and a true asset to the program.

The Sky Alland Scholarship continues to recognize a variety of students who are making a difference at the University of Virginia and in their communities. Each one possesses an enterprising spirit that benefits those around them. Whether it be a start-up company, educational programming or enhancing student life, they demonstrate leadership while maintaining humility that sets them apart from other students on Grounds. They have a passionate commitment to University life, leaving the University a better place for having attended.

Thank you again for your generosity. Your support is greatly appreciated. If I can be of any assistance, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Molly Bass Director

UVA Fund Scholarships, Endowments and Awards

Moley Ban

BOARD OF MANAGERS

Chair

Patricia K. Epps, '74, '79, '83 Richmond, Virginia

Vice Chair

Thomas B. Mangas, '90 Denver, Colorado

James G. Aldigé, IV, '03

Cory L. Alexander, '95 Crozier, Virginia

E. Ross Baird, '07

Arlington, Virginia Gregory W. Brown '89

Raleigh, North Carolina

Teresa R. DiMarco '77, '81 Raleigh, North Carolina

Jennifer S. Draper, '91 Kansas City, Kansas

Brett J. Gallagher, '83, '87 Anna Maria, Florida

Stephen P. Gibson, '87

McLean, Virginia

Tatia D. Granger, '89, '93 Williamsburg, Virginia

Maria T. Gutierrez, '90 Charlottesville, Virginia

Thomas B. W. Hall, '02, '06 Richmond, Virginia

Kurt B. Harrison, '87 Charlottesville, Virginia

R. Philip Herget, III, '85 Alexandria, Virginia

Zena K. Howard, '88

Cary, North Carolina William L. Ketchel, III, '81 Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania

A. Anne Lloyd, '05 Richmond, Virginia

Ashley Thompson Manning, '98 Cherry Hills Village, Colorado

Courtney C. Byrd Metz, '04 Washington, DC

Katherine A. Moore, '99 New York, New York

Blake D. Morant, '75, '78 Arlington, Virginia

Marc B. Moyers, '77 Williamsburg, Virginia

Stephen A. Murray, '93 Berlin, Germany

M. Paul Nolde, '01 Richmond, Virginia

Vishal M. Patel, '00, '04 Washington, DC

Martha S. Pellington, '84 Lutherville, Maryland

R. Kennon Poteat, III, '01 Washington, DC

Frank J. Quayle, III, '69 Charlottesville, Virginia

Louis A. Sarkes, Jr., '80, '85 Gibson Island, Maryland

Paul R. Shin, M.D., '93, '97, '02 Washington, DC

Karen R. Stokes, '82, '85 Baltimore, Maryland

Bang H. Trinh, '94 Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam

Fatimah E. Williams, '02 New Brunswick, New Jersey

Leslie H. Williams, Jr., '00 Arlington, Virginia

Ex-Officio

Elizabeth Magill, '95 Representative of the University of Virginia President

Whittington W. Clement, '70, '74 Richmond, Virginia

Stephen S. Crawford, '86 Bronxville, New York

Young Alumni Council

Tamira Roberson, '09 President

Patrick Foss, '15 Vice President